Fox Wood School

Woolston Learning Village, Holes Lane, Woolston Warrington, WA1 4LS



01925 811534







January 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

On **Thursday 19th January 2023, 3.30pm - 7pm** we will be holding our Parent's Evening. This will be an opportunity for you to discuss your son/daughter's progress and achievements with the class team, share their IEP for the half term and discuss ideas for their next targets, and see their work/activities. It also gives you an opportunity to ask any questions with regards to school and is quite different from the annual review.

This year our appointments will be face to face. There will also be the opportunity to speak to professionals from external services in the hall, which will give you the opportunity to ask questions and find out more about what they do and how they may be able to support you as a family.

Services who have confirmed currently are:

- Children with Disabilities Team
- Warrington Play and Sensory Centre
- Warrington Youth Zone
- Westland Drive
- Attendance Team
- Speech and Language Team
- Speak Up Advocacy Service
- Physiotherapy Team
- Family Fund
- Claire House

We also have the opportunity for you to complete Parent View on-line, this is our only opportunity to share your views about our school with Ofsted – and your views are so incredibly important to us - so please support us with this. You will be provided with a unique code to log on and access this questionnaire.

We are aware that Parents' Evening can be a bit of a rush for some families – to support you with this Class 11 will be making tomato and red pepper soup, which will be available to purchase along with a bread roll for £1; the money which they will make will go towards their class enterprise fund.

Please return the attached slip by **Wednesday 11th January 2023** to let your child's class teacher know if you would like an appointment. If you can also let school know if you would like to purchase homemade soup and roll on the evening, and how many portions which you would like.

Please note, appointment times will be on a first come, first served basis.

Many thanks for your support and we look forward to seeing you, discussing what is happening in Classes and School, working through any concerns or problems you might have, and – most importantly - sharing your child's latest achievements!

Lucinda Duffy Headteacher

Headteacher: Miss Lucinda Duffy NPQH, BA.Ed QTS

Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Lianne Buchanan NPQH, BA (Hons), QTS, MA SEN

















PARENTS EVENING Thursday 19th January 2023 3.30pm till 7pm **please note the last appointment will be 6.45pm**

Pupil's Name:		Class:
I/We will be able to attend the Parents' Evening on Thursday 19th January 2023 □		
I/We will not be able to attend the Parent's Evening on Thursday 19th January 2023		
I would like an appointment time to meet with the class team at: 3.30 □		
within 4.00 − 5.00 p.m. □	5.00 − 6.00 p.m. □	6.00 − 6.45p.m. □
I would like to order soup and a roll (to be paid for in cash at Parents Evening) □		
Number of portions you would like		